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                                                                                                                                                                                                            July 20, 2017 

Contract Renewal Overlapping with Termination Notices for Interpreter Agencies  
 
Providers within the Blue Plus network have been notified of a change being implemented with regard to the administration of 

interpreter services. This change included the issuance of an RFP for interpreter services going forward. 

 

On May 8, 2017, Blue Plus sent termination notices to those interpreter agencies that were not selected as part of the RFP process. 

The effective date for the termination is September 14, 2017, based on the 130-day requirement for terminations without cause.   

 

Annual renewal documents with an effective date of July 1, 2017, were sent out in early May. Blue Plus is required to issue the 

renewal documents as the participating agreements will remain in effect until at least September 14, 2017. For those agencies that 

received a termination notice, the renewal documents do not supersede the previous termination notices with a termination 

effective date of September 14, 2017. 

 

Questions?  

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820.  
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